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THE ALUMNAE ASSOCIATION
OF

THE JOHNS HOPKINS HOSPITAL SCHOOL OF NURSING

ENDOWMENT FUND COMMITTEE 
JOHNS HOPKINS HOSPITAL 

BALTIMORE, MD.

January 21, 1921.

Sir. A. W. Currie, 
Principal’s Office, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, Canada.

My dear Sir:

Please accept the hearty thanks and sincere 
appreciation of the graduates of the Johns Hopkins 
Hospital School of Nursing for your most kind endorse­
ment of our endeavors to secure an endowment for our 
School.
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Yours very truly,

Sec. Endowment Fund Com.
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